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AFT Empowering U Campaign 
The AFT Empowering U Campaign takes full effect with the start of the New Year. Several AFT Locals across Utah 
are actively involved in organizing efforts to build and strengthen their local union. Members are sharing their union 
story with their colleagues. Unionists are volunteering to serve as union stewards and getting fantastic training. We are 
on track to becoming the only union to represent faculty and staff in public schools, colleges, and universities across 
our State. We are beginning to see incredible things happen across the state, but the work continues on. If you wish 
to be involved in this campaign, contact your local president or AFT offices via email or phone (numbers listed at the 
bottom of the Newsletter. This will be an ongoing campaign and you can jump on-board at any time. This is a great 
opportunity to associate with people in your profession, and share the importance of the union with them. There are 
certain goals and benchmarks that each local are working towards and this will in turn make our union stronger and 
bring more individuals into our union. We look forward to seeing the results that are going to come. 

  

There are plenty of resources available to you as 
members of AFT Utah. There are also many 
benefits to being a Union member. Always make 
sure to access your benefits to offset the cost of 
paying union dues. For information about 
benefits and how to access them visit the 
following link. http://ut.aft.org/member-benefits 

This is just one of the many great reasons to join 
the union. Make sure to share it with your friends 
also.  

AFT Utah is very active on social media. This is 
where we post important activities and articles 
that pertain to the union and the professions of 
our members. We are also getting ready for the 
2019 Legislative Session, where AFT Utah will be 
a key instrument in lobbying for the educators 
and professions in education, both public and 
higher. We will be sure to send out the bills and 
actions that we will be monitoring throughout the 
session. We need your input. Make sure to let us 
know if there is something that we can do for 
you. 
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